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Friday 17th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Please see below our school reflection, important information and celebrations of work and achievement 
across the school from this week. 
 

 

 

OFSTED Update: 
 Following our two-day OFSTED visit at the start of the term, we are expecting to receive confirmation 
of the final report as part of the next steps in the process. We look forward to sharing this with you all 

hopefully very soon. 

 
 

Easter – We Are One 
This week we have been reflecting on how we are at one with Jesus and God, Our Father. 

We have thought about how we can live in this loving relationship by trusting Jesus, keeping our focus 
on Him, praying as He did to God the Father and remaining in His love. 

 
‘Jesus raised His eyes to Heaven and said: “Holy Father, keep those you have given me true to your 

name, so that they may be one like us.”’ John 17:11 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Pentecost Sunday 
We draw our attention to the special Feast Day of Pentecost as we approach the weekend. On 

Monday and throughout the week pupils across the school will be celebrating this and its’ 
significance as the Birthday of the Church. 

 
 

http://www.st-margaretmarys.manchester.sch.uk/


 

 

 

Eco-Refill Shop 
Our Pupil Profit Group of Y5 and Y6 pupils will be hosting another Eco-refill shop on Tuesday 21st May at 

2:40pm ahead of the half-term break. This provides an opportunity for the purchase of shampoo, 
conditioner, shower gel, hand-wash and other products including healthy snacks. A reminder that all profit 

from the enterprise will go to charity alongside our school community promoting recycling. 
Our card reader will be available to take electronic card payments. 

  

Y6 SATs 
I would like to take this opportunity to say well done to all of our Y6 pupils for how they have approached 
this week’s end of key stage assessments. A special word of thanks to the Y6 staff and all staff across the 
school, to parents and families, who have all supported in many ways through teaching, interventions, 

booster classes and keeping the children grounded and calm. 

 

LSC Holiday Club 
We are delighted to announce that LSC's Ofsted registered School Holiday Courses are running during the 

school holidays at St Margaret Mary's RC Primary School for children in Reception to Year 6. 
You can view the flyer here or visit the website for more information. 

 
 
     

Friends of St MM Fundraising – Summer Fayre 
In preparation for the school Summer Fayre the Friends of St Margaret Mary’s have organised a non-

uniform day on Thursday 23rd May. We are asking for any monetary donations. This will go towards prizes 
and other items that will be used for stalls. A reminder that the Summer Fayre will be held on Friday 5th July. 

 
 
     

Pyjamarama Day 
Thank-you for your support with our fundraising event today, in support of the Book Trust Programme.  This 

wonderful charity raises money for children who do not have access to books or reading early on in their 
lives, including children who are undergoing treatment in hospital. The money raised goes into resources 

and campaigns to bridge the reading gap and give every child the same opportunity to love reading. 
Thank-you for your support with this and some of the lovely books that pupils brought into school to share. 

 
    

https://lsc.lsceducate.co.uk/e3t/Ctc/V+113/d13YH904/VWLs0Z6tmhTGW6dGK-w82VsYPW6G5rDL5f3MxPN72QT-q5nR32W7lCGcx6lZ3mKW7hLzMJ71P6HQW1qLbzY5vtt61W7xvlb83QRTJDW425_DJ5lj3bSW5kV4XV5dYHwzW5KM9yh8qsnckW4zQdf66p7ZC_W6FCV1_8LxZvQW5szMfs4nXMjwW5zyKrJ89RL-WW8bbYx_71Ff1bVNXt-k1QzPkJW11Qmzm7TmLvZW85zvSs2rbWJJW2k4Hr5175QKvVBBGBt1FKLnBW2Kp1sM7r-KnGW2mJBsq22BNQYW4TPxCr2vcvLhW3Q0_1C8gnlplN4shZQVnGMsFW1Jf_Rb5Td7kgN8XMFfChc-zYW7R3BtH955f_1W1TLL0R14CKgVW5w29WL5g74ztW3ZwN3X8_5g5MN7lcnbQpfNgnW8hn0pf7pMgXwW9l_k0y8LdTGWN56NWHVWbbLZW7Vqn1H4W1jMYVDR_PY8VxsVDV457Sj151PLZVXbMBB5R7kyjW6kx-Jl6CCDyGW7WX-6g6KLmRcW9gMfBT73nLP7W94p0hZ8Bd6Z4W5hYyyK6CDdqvf15CdSF04
https://lsc.lsceducate.co.uk/e3t/Ctc/V+113/d13YH904/VWLs0Z6tmhTGW6dGK-w82VsYPW6G5rDL5f3MxPN72QT-K3qgyTW7Y8-PT6lZ3p4VxxB3F3TWyL4W7czLR74DhfJzW2CMhM65l2bYKW3NGyCk5_xbJsW1HdrCh3mvV5LW3m-Jmn3rtn34W2C5ljR6PdjP9Vw7XWC6y6PPWW5gsf_m34XlVXW4dqRZ412VvCMN23WbQrmGG4jW6D835b8pXSVJW5l83yf3P_bxDN6P-RDk-3lWbN8pnwbKQD4LTW1gGbNS6TTPMcVCMs-k1QJrjYW4yTXbY88FhXXN8JnXPDFddjbW615D175BFRfjW2mRvl37fT-gqW2ZTr0p5yr5lHVXM2gh2vVcYnW6WpTZH4C5scRW897R1m81Kr2jW2wXvdb4sHf5bd-kp9g04


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Y6 Residential Visit 
On Tuesday 21st May at 3pm, there will be an opportunity for Y6 parents to receive important 

information about the upcoming residential in June. If parents are unable to make this meeting 
please note that all details and information will be emailed. 

 

Emmaus Catholic Academy Trust 
A reminder regarding the important letter/FAQs that we emailed to all parents earlier last week, 

regarding our school’s journey towards joining the Emmaus Catholic Academy Trust. There will be an 
opportunity to discuss this further/listen to further information during a drop-in session on 

Wednesday 22nd May at 2:30pm.  

 
 

 

 
 

1/2M are this week’s joint ‘Class Attendance Winners’ with an excellent attendance 100%! 
 

NurW 
97.6% 

Nur/RecW 
94.6% 

RecK 
96.4% 

1T 
98.3% 

1/2M 
100% 

2M 
99.2% 

3S 
99.7% 

3/4D 
97.5% 

4C 
97.7% 

5C 
99.5% 

5J 
97.7% 

6G 
98.6% 

6W 
98.6% 

     

 
 

Congratulations Mrs Heaton 
We are delighted to share with you news of the birth of Mrs Heaton’s little girl, Beatrice Ivy, who was 

born earlier this week. We pass on our love and congratulations to Mrs and Mr Heaton and their 
extending family and look forward to seeing them soon. 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
Congratulations to our ‘Stars of the week’, well done! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Thank-you again for your continued support. I hope you have a lovely weekend. 
 
Take care and God Bless!  
Mr Sutton 
 

Dates to remember 
Tuesday 21st May 2:40pm – Eco-Refill Shop 

Tuesday 21st May 3:00pm – Y6 Residential parent meeting 
Wednesday 22nd May 2:30pm – Emmaus Trust FAQ drop in 

Thursday 23rd May – School closes for half term 
Thursday 23rd May – Own clothes day (Monetary donation for PTA) 

Monday 10th June – School reopens 
W/C  Monday 17th June – Y6 Residential 

Thursday 27th June – Class photo day 
Friday 5th July – Summer fayre 

 

 


